
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We warmly invite you to celebrate 

your child’s history learning on 

Wednesday 4th December 2019 from  

 14:45 – 15:05 in their classroom.  

Your child will be able to show you 

their amazing work and talk about the 

topics we have covered. 
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We look forward to seeing you. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

We look forward to seeing you. 


